On March 24, 2022 the Coahoma City Council met in regular session at City Hall @ 6:00 pm.

Members present: David Alaman, Eric Barber, Jay Holt, Warren Wallace and Mark Richardson.

Guest: Randy Brown, Ray Seales, Chris Mulkey and Krista Tyra.

Prayer: David Alaman

Pledge: All

Motion was made by Jay Holt and seconded by David Alaman to approve previous minutes. Motion carried 4-0.

Randy Brown discussed his concern over the RV Park charges. It was explain how the charges work and why. Randy would like to have a tier on charges instead of a flat rate. Ray Seales will call around to other Cities and see how they charge. Council will look at research and consider it.

Kristy Tyra with Oncor explain the mistake that was made on the Franchise tax Oncor has paid the last 5 years. Mistake was made by a coder for Oncor. Oncor will not require the money be paid back. City is appreciative of this.

Motion was made by Jay Holt and seconded by Eric Barber to cancel the 2022 election. Motion passed 4-0.

Jay Holt gave an update on the splash pad and walking path. Lori Martinez is on the agenda for the next CDC meeting.

David Alaman gave an update on the CDC computer situation and open it up for discussion.

HCWD sent a letter out saying there would be no increase on water rates this year.

Budget was discussed.

Motion was made by David Alaman and seconded by Mark Richardson to pay current bills. Motion carried 4-0.

Council met in executive session.

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by David Alaman to adjourn at 8:00 pm. Motion carried 4-0.

Warren Wallace, Mayor

Tammy Griffith Secretary